
Stroke Prevention Top Priority for Family Health Team Pharmacists 

 

     “I don’t know where we would be without our Pharmacists,”  

says Anna Skorski. Anna’s husband Andy is a patient of the Point of Care INR Clinic 
at the Chemong Family Health Organization. “I used to have to wait by the phone 
for Andy’s results to come in from the lab, 3 or 4 days after he’d been tested. It 
always had to be me. Andy couldn’t write down if his medication had to be adjust-
ed. He is visually impaired.” Andy’s Family Health Team Pharmacists Helen Lovick 
and Heba Elmedany have joined the Skorski’s  in making a generous gift to support 
the Point of Care INR Clinic. “Helen and Heba go above and beyond to ensure Andy 
is safe and not at risk from complications that can arise from taking warfarin. That 
gives me peace of mind.” 

 

 
 

 

 

“Ever since I discovered the strips necessary for INR testing are not  
covered by OHIP, I wanted to start a ‘Did You Know?’ campaign,”  
says Carol Koeslag.  She and her husband Peter are both patients of the Point of 
Care INR Clinic at King Street. “We are very grateful for not only the service, but 
the Pharmacists who deliver it.”  The Koeslags recently made a generous gift to 
Your Family Health Team Foundation to support Point of Care INR. “It’s the not 
knowing that frightens people,” says Carol. “Our results are immediate and if my 
warfarin dosage has to be changed, it’s done right then and there.” The Koeslags 
are joined in giving with Family Health Team Pharmacists Laurie Phillips and Mark 
Fatum. “Our ability to keep patients in the therapeutic range for longer periods of 
time reduces the amount of strokes and hospital visits,” says Fatum. 
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More than  1,500 patients benefit from the service provided by the Family 

Health Team Pharmacists.  

It costs $100,000 annually for the anti-coagulation test strips alone.  

 

This is just one way Your Family Health Team Foundation bridges the gap, by 

funding patient care not covered by OHIP. 



Because patients deserve more. Support health care not funded by OHIP 
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Enclosed is my tax deductible gift of:  $50  $100  $250  Other: __________ 

  VISA  MasterCard  AMEX 

I would like to make a special $1,000 donation 

CƻǊ ŀǎ ƭƛǧƭŜ ŀǎ ϷнлκƳƻƴǘƘΣ о ǇŀǝŜƴǘǎ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜ Ǿƛǘŀƭ Lbw ǘŜǎǝƴƎ 

I would like to donate $____________ amount monthly  

Please make cheques payable to: Your Family Health Team Foundation, 150 King Street, 3rd Floor, Peterborough, K9J 2R9 

Name: _______________________________________________________________  Phone:  ___________________________ 

Street Address:  __________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Postal Code:  _________________  Email Address:  _____________________________________________________________ 

Credit Card #:  __________________________________________________________  Exp:  ____________  CVV: ___________ 
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Your Family Health Team Foundation 

Funding 30 years of prevention,  

compassion, and support 

Your Family Health Team Foundation 

Stroke prevention for our seniors and  

patients who require frequent blood  

monitoring 

Your Family Health Team Foundation 

Counselling for patients suffering from 

anxiety & depression 

Your Family Health Team Foundation 

Critical information for expectant  

mothers & families 

We Need Your Help to Bridge the Gap 
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“When you or a loved one gets 

sick, Your Family Health Team is 

here for you. During the holiday 

season, call your Family Physician 

and we’ll provide you with the 

After Hours Clinic information 

you need.”  

- 5ǊΦ WƻƘƴ .ŜŀƳƛǎƘ 

Visit  

www.peterboroughfht.com/after-

hour-clinics for EXTENDED clinic 

hours during weekends and  

holidays 

20,000 patients were without a family physician prior to forming the 

Family Health Team. Now, there are less than 2,000. 


